
 
 2/18/2025 

Assalamualikum Parents,  

Ramadan is upon us. We are collecting donations for some needed 
repairs to the building. Please donate to support your child’s school!!! 

• Tuition Payments for February are due! 

• Wednesday, February 26: Pi Day School-Wide Celebration! 

• Friday, February 28th: Ramadan School-Wide Celebration! 
§ Only for Friday, February 28th, students can wear the following:   

▪ Boys grades Pk and KG: can wear any loose fitting shirt and pants, 
any sneakers 

▪ Girls grades PK and KG: can wear any long sleeve dress and 
sneakers.  

▪ Boys Grades 1st to 8th: Can wear any loose-fitting shirt and sneakers. 

School uniform pants must be worn  

▪ Girls 1st to 8th: Can wear any color hijab and sneakers. School abaya/ 

jumper must be worn.  

• Monday, March 3: School closed for Extended Weekend.   

• Tuesday, March 4:  Ramadan Early Dismissal begins.   

• Ramadan Early Dismissal: From Tuesday March 4th to Tuesday March 25th, students 
will be dismissed at 1:30 pm.     

• Tuesday March 11th: The Liberty Science Center will be coming to our school for 
grades PK to 2nd! 

• March 26th to April 1: School closed for Eid Al Fitr. We will return on Wednesday, 
April 2nd.    

Happy Ramadan to You and Your Families J 

Badr School Administration 
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